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Please note that should you wish to receive this newsletter in a different format please ask at the school office. 

This term’s Christian Value is Compassion: 

‘Clothe yourselves with compassion, kindness, humility, gentleness and patience.’ Colossians 3.12 

 

 
 

Compassionate Achievers 

 

 Little Oaks: Oliver for always helping his friends when they need it 

Class 1: Billie-Rose for being compassionate at all times; she is kind to everyone 

Class 2: Erin and Lily for bringing a smile to Mrs Adamson’s day when they check how she is or ask if 

they can help 

Class 3: Tori for helping her friends ALL THE TIME and Betsy for being compassionate to all 

Class 4: Emily for ensuring everyone is OK and helping when people are upset 

Class 5: Beth for supporting a member of class on their return to school 

Class 6: Mylee for being compassionate to all, all the time.  

 

PTA Christmas 

 

Please find attached to this newsletter information regarding exciting Christmas events and Christmas Raffle 

Tickets. The PTA have come up with some AMAZING ideas to bring Christmas Sparkle to the community and would 

love you to be involved. 

Look out for: 

 the children’s colouring competition 

 Virtual Christmas Market – organised by the children 

 A Christmas Raffle 

 A surprise visit (sssssh!!!) 

 AND new this year a CHRISTMAS SPARKLE TRAIL around the Writhlington area. 

 

Message from the Office 

 

Please ensure that you are up-to-date with all dinner money owing. Should you wish to clarify the amount, 

please phone or sent an email to office@stmaryswrithlngto.co.uk 

Dinners are charged at £2.60 for those not eligible for Free School Meals or Universal free school Meals 

(those in Little Oaks, Class 1 and Class 2). 

All dinner money should be sent into school with your child, in a named envelope and handed to the class 

teacher.  

 

Attendance – great news 

Thank you all; your commitment to ensuring your child/children are in school (and learning) – when they can 

ensures that we are able to provide the best education possible and children continue to make progress. 

Once again we are in line with national statistics of 95%.  

School Diary Dates 

 
Dates to look out for, re: Christmas activities, to come next week 

 

December 

18th @ 2:30  End of Term 2 
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PTA - St Mary’s C of E Primary School Christmas Bonanza 
 

For everyone getting ready for Christmas and wondering what we’ll do without the lovely school Christmas Fair; we’ve 

been working hard with Ms Lampert to create some Christmas magic for the children and find opportunities to do a 

little fundraising along the way.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


